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Stephen C. Fells
4967 N. Teutonia Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Fells:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 3, 2008, the Licenses Commitiee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your request for a change in circumstances for the
premises at 4965 N. Teutonia Ave. (“Stephen Food Store™) be denied. The Committee made
such a recommendation based upon lack of proof of a change in circumstances since the prior
denial.

On Wednesday, September 16, 2008, the Common Council considered the Commitiee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
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Terriann Barba &

5307 W. Midland Dr.
Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Ms. Barba:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 3, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONAfD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File080381

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 East Wells Streat * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the Clty Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee_gov Depuly City Clerk
September 16, 2008
Javier Navejar #

1629 A 8. 11th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Navejar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 3, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Manager
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 16, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc:  Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File080381

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phong (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3456
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September 18, 2008

Kalim M. Beg, Agt.

Beg Enterprises Nine, LLC
2715 Country Club Dr.
Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Mr. Beg:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 3rd, 2008, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours
license be granted.

~ On Tuesday, September 16, 2008, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, a motion to return your application to the
Licenses Committee was approved. A neighborhood objector who was present when your
application was called to be reviewed at the beginning of the ‘September 3rd meeting was not
available when your application was heard at a later time during the meeting. This neighborhood
objector will be given a chance to testify at a future Licenses Committee meeting.

You will be notified when your application is rescheduled before the Licenses Committee,

¢ ' Smc ely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File080381
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